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May 21, 2018 
 

Directive 2018-13 
         

 
TO:  ALL PARTICIPATING LENDERS  
 
SUBJECT: CLOSING OF THE 6% MARYLAND OPPORTUNITY GRANT FOR INCOME 

SELECTED BORROWERS 
 

 
The 6% Maryland Opportunity Grant for Income Selected Borrowers is ending effective 

immediately.  The program is closed for new reservations, and existing reservations in the pipeline 
must be purchased by US BANK on or before August 14, 2018.     

 
The Maryland Department of Housing and Community Development would like to thank our 

lender and realtor partners for the success of the 6% Maryland Opportunity Grant. 
 
As always, we appreciate your continued participation in our programs. 

 
If you have any questions concerning this Directive or suggestions for improvements, please 

email singlefamilyhousing.dhcd@maryland.gov. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 

                                                                   Karl Metzgar 
 
 

       Karl Metzgar 
       Assistant Director / Operations Manager 

Single Family Housing  
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